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SUBJECT : HOLIDAY: January ‘25, 2020- CHINESE NEW YEAR

This is to remind everyone that on January 25, 2020 (Saturday), Chinese New Year's .
celebration is declared as special non-working day per Proclamation No. 845, s. 2019.

Chinese Lunar New Year is considered to be the most important festival for the Chinese
community in the Philippines. It is not just about the fortune and luck that might come for the
year but it is about the bond of the family and your loved ones that will make your year
happier, luckier, and more fruitful. Kung Hei Fat Choi!

Therefore, there will be “NO WORK, NO CLASSES"” on this day.
Please be guided accordingly.
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